
Primary Afterschool Club
Term 1

What a fantastic first term we have had, it’s been great to see a 
wide range of year groups, ages and abilities. We have been 
working on teamwork with some fun warm up games and 

activities. Then we have been focusing on skills such as passing, 
dribbling and shooting. Finishing off most sessions with a game 

practicing their passing and shooting. Also building on their 
confidence each week. A big thank you to Mr Altman for leading 

and too Mrs Brown and Mrs Ley for all their help and support. 
We are looking forward to term 2 and continuing with Football!


